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6. University Advancement has started working on a project to redesign the SJSU 
website.  The project should take between 6 and 8 months to complete.  Students from 
the Department of Art and Design are involved in helping to make it more externally 
focused.  Cyril Manning, Director of Communications in the Public Affairs Office will lead 
the redesign.  His office has established a set of “Web Redesign Guiding Principles” 
that were distributed to the Executive Committee.  Any questions can be directed to 
him. 

7. The Executive Committee discussed faculty rights in student conduct issues.  
Several faculty members have raised concerns as to why student conduct cannot be 
included in the grading process, when the conduct in questions affects the entire 
atmosphere in the class.  VP Laker cautioned the members of the Executive Committee 
to take into consideration the possibility that there might be some mental illness, and 
that college is also a new environment for many students and it takes time to adjust.  A 
member further commented that there are differences in what is acceptable in different 


